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	CATHOLIC DIOCESE OF ALOTAU-SIDEIA
Bishop’s House, P.O. Box 107
Alotau 211, Milne Bay Province
Papua New Guinea
Tel: (675) 641-1252 / 641-1354    Mob: 72265717     Fax: (675) 641-1325
Email: rsantosalotau@gmail.com


8 Feb. 2018

To whom it may concern:

Subject:   CATHOLIC DIOCESE OF ALOTAU LETTER OF SUPPORT 
FOR THE CHURCH-SPONSORED 

SERVICE MIGRATION PROJECT

This is to express my complete support and that of the Catholic Diocese of Alotau for the Church-Sponsored Service Migration Program in Milne Bay Province for Christian families facing persecution in their native homelands.
The Catholic Church has always appealed for compassion and solidarity for migrants and refugees who are forced to leave their homeland in search of a better future. “Every stranger who knocks at our door is an opportunity for an encounter with Jesus Christ, who identifies with the welcomed and rejected strangers of every age … I hope that a greater number of countries will adopt private and community sponsorship programmes, and open humanitarian corridors for particularly vulnerable refugees” (Message of His Holiness Pope Francis for the 104th World Day of Migrants and Refugees 2018).
I have spoken to both my Health and Education Secretaries, and we are willing to accept migrants who have professional qualifications in health and education to work within our Catholic Agency and provide them benefits equal to what we give to our other employees. 

It is my hope that in partnership with the government, we may be able to promote together the social and professional inclusion of such migrants and refugees with their families, and guarantee for them the possibility of welcome, protection, promotion, integration and employment, and thus be able to respond to the Lord’s supreme commandment to love the other, the stranger, as ourselves.

Sincerely yours in Christ,
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+Rolando C. Santos, CM

Bishop of Alotau-Sideia

 

